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This is the dumbest bill  I have heard of a very, very long time. Why would you want 

to clutter the beaches, natural environment with bottles and cans of irresponsible 

citizens the Bottle bill helps keep these things clean because the citizens instead of 

throwing them in the bushes or leave them on the beach, they can return them for 

money, which is most important to normal citizen. There’s other ways to fund the wild 

fires, Bottle bill is not one of them, how about cutting the pay check in half of 

legislatures and senators, apply that savings each month to the wildfire fund, should 

accumulate a tidy sum during the winter and spring months each year,  cutting the 

bottle bill really shows the intelligence of these elected officials that are way over paid 

especially now, we the taxpayers are financially supporting stupidity. 


